
To:  Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [May 15, 2017] 

 

 

1.  Circulation Statistics in April:  180 (last year:  180; in 2015:  160). 

 

 

2.  Patron Tally in April:  189 (last year:  314; in 2015:  199). 

 

# new patrons in April:  0. 

Computer use in April:  7 users/ 2 hours (last year:  8 users/ 3 hours). 

WiFi use recorded in April:  4 users/ 5.5 hours total. 

Volunteer hours for April:  31 hours (desk coverage, library tasks, programs).  

 

 

3.  Programs in April: 

Preschool Storytime:  2 programs with 4 children and 4 adults total attending.  

 

Moth Storytelling:  30 people attended.  Thank you to Mark Binder, Randy Leavitt and the house 

band, the trustees, and all the storytellers and listeners who make this fun program possible. 

 

 

4.  Upcoming Programs:  

Summer Reading Program, no details at this time. 

On July 3, we will participate in the orientation to the Summer Soak Program that takes place at 

the high school, to encourage area children to use their local libraries this summer. 

 

 

5.  The furnace will be serviced on Tuesday May 16.  We will be working with Geraldine Fowler 

to make a new website.  Sue and I continue to barcode books on Wednesday mornings. 

 

 

 

Cory 


